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This is the second report for the Mitcham Friendly for the website 

 

AWAY LEG                                                                                 6
th
 June 

Report by Jayne Maxwell 

Result: Win 2 1/2 - 1 1/2  

 Some newcomers to the annual event, Fiona, Alison and Leonie played in the away leg at Mitcham 

supported by more experienced players in Lia, Sheena, Ann, Doreen and Jayne.  With light rain for the 

early holes, it did not dampen the greens which were fast and some had tricky slopes.  We all enjoyed 

ourselves and the day was played, as it should be, in a very friendly spirit.  We look forward to the return 

and home leg in August. 

 

Home Leg                                                                                                     8
th

 August 

Report by Jayne Maxwell 

Result: Loss 1 ½ - 2 ½ 

Overall Result:  Win 4-4 

We managed to hold onto the cup with a draw for the second year running.  It was a tight match and 

with Jayne and Alison having halved the second game, we had to wait for the last game to congratulate 

Norma and Ann for their win.  The match was played in the usual convivial way and we all enjoyed lunch 

at The Dysart after the game.  Thank you to everyone who played including the above and Sheena, Lia, 

Doreen and Jini.  We look forward to next year’s contest.  

 


